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02/10/2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Y5 Visit to National Glass Centre, Sunderland 
 

In relation to our curriculum work this term Y5 will be visiting the National Glass 
Centre in Sunderland on Tuesday 28th November leaving school at 9am and 
returning to school for 3.15pm. We will be travelling by coach. 
 
Your child will need to wear school uniform including a warm coat. 
 
Please Note: 
 
•If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, school will provide them with a packed 
lunch. 
•If your child is NOT entitled to Free School Meals, please ensure you provide a 
packed lunch with a drink.   
 
Please return the consent slip to the school office by Monday 20th November. 
 
A voluntary contribution towards the costs of the trip would be appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss I Sweeney 
Year 5 Teacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Y5 Visit to the National Glass Centre, Sunderland – Tuesday 28th November  
 
Name of child ………………………………………………….………………… 
  
I give permission for my child to attend the Newcastle Reform Synagogue visit. 
 

Please return the consent slip to the school office by Monday 20th November. 
 
Signed Parent/Carer…………………………………………………………….. 

□  £…..  Voluntary contribution enclosed.  Thank You. 
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